
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   February 24, 2017 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman 

   Centerville-Washington Park District 

   937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  

Subject:  Hound Hikes 

CENTERVILLE, OH: Enjoy brisk walks with your dog and other enthusiastic dog owners this spring. The Centerville-

Washington Park District is offering hound hikes on the first and third Thursdays of the month March through May. You and 

your dog will have the opportunity to enjoy the scenery in 5 different parks throughout Centerville and Washington Township. 

The hound hikes are from 9:30 to 10:30 a.m. The first hike will be March 2 at Bill Yeck Park, 8798 Rooks Mill Lane. For a 

complete schedule, visit the Park District website at www.cwpd.org. The hikes are free and preregistration is required. Register 

online or call (937) 433-5155. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks 

encompassing more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-

Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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